
 
 

My Mosler Biography: 

 

Peggy Combs - I started working at the Mosler Safe Company in 1979 in the 

Quality Control Department, for Bob Meiner, Dick Gardner, and, of course, 

with my dear sweet friend Mary Lintner. 

 

Next, I worked for Bob Hopkins in the blueprint room.  From there I became 

an expeditor working for Jim Molinsky in several different departments. 

 

Mosler did me a huge favor (although I didn’t think so at the time) by laying 

me off in late 1990.  In the spring of 1991, Miller Brewery hired me as one of 

only 168 employees out of a pool of 50,000!  

 

In 2007, I retired from Miller Brewery.  Now I keep busy with several 

volunteer opportunities and various other projects. 

 

My husband, Roland, and I reside in Hamilton; we will be married 48 years 

this August.  We have one daughter, two sons (twins), and seven 

grandchildren. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


